Fri 19/11,/2021 15:24

Danny Hans <danny.hans@cambsfire.gov.uk>
RE: Hardwick

To Andrew Fillmare

Hello Andrew,

Further to the information provided, Cambridgeshire Fire & Rescue Service are
satisfied with the proposed two access routes to the future development site itself.

The design of the roadway with the future development should be planned to
meet the guidance given in Approved Document B Volume 1 — Dwellings.

There should be vehicle access for a pump appliance to within 45m of all points
within each dwelling-house, measured on a route suitable for laying hose.

| hope this email is sufficient.
Kind regards

Danny Hans

Cambridgeshire Fire & Rescue Service

Fire Protection South Compliance Team
Cambridge Fire Station, Parkside, Cambridge
CB1 1JF

* (07825 506695

* danny hans@cambsfire.gov.uk




